Important
timings

Sunday 29th
September 2024

Royal Concert Hall,
Glasgow

11.30am - 4pm
Historic police vehicle
display, George
Square

12.15pm
Parade from George
Square

12.30pm

Police Scotland
Flypast (providing
weather and
operational
commitments allow)

1.30pm
All seated in
auditorium

2pm - 3.15pm

NPMD Service
followed by post event
refreshments,
courtesy of

Serve and Protect

#NPMD24

Registered charity no.
1179754 & SC048982

National Police Memorial Day
Important notice ahead of Sunday 29th September 2024

We're looking forward to welcoming you to our 21st National Police Memorial Day
in Glasgow on Sunday 29th September 2024. We thought it would be helpful to
send a short reminder of important information to help with planning.

Some timings may have changed slightly from our previous newsletter.

Glasgow is a Low Emission Zone (LEZ)

There are some exemptions, including for Blue Badge holders. You can find out
more about national LEZ exemptions by clicking on this link

You cannot pay to enter a LEZ in Scotland.

All vehicles entering the city centre zone area must meet the less-polluting
emission standards or face a penalty charge. The initial penalty charge rate is set at
£60. The rate will double however with each subsequent breach of LEZ rules.

Full details about the operation of LEZ penalties can be found here

There are no cloakroom or locker facilities

Please bring only essential bags into the venue as there are no storage facilities
in the venue. There will be a bag search on arrival.

Record a video tribute for the Police Remembrance Trust Roll
of Honour website

If your loved one is listed on the Police Roll of Honour and you would be willing to
film a short dedication that we can use online then we would be delighted if you
could find the time on the day to do so.

Please let us know when you arrive or come to our ‘media accreditation desk’ close
to main registration area. Your video will then be published alongside the digital
listing of your loved one on the Police Roll of Honour @policememorial.org.uk

Donations to the charity

There will be no cash collections on the day. Donations will be gratefully
received using the QR code below which you will find in the commemorative
brochure, on posters, banners, and digital screens throughout the venue.

We look forward to seeing you in Glasgow

If you have any queries that we haven’t covered or if there is anything you are
unsure about, please email npmd@rollofhonour.police.uk



https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/article/5932/National-LEZ-Exemptions
https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/article/3982/Glasgow-s-LEZ-Key-Information
http://www.policememorial.org.uk/
mailto:%20npmd@rollofhonour.police.uk

